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PERRON D. PLANCK 

 
MacDougall—Perron D. Planck, 56, member of the Romulus Central 

School Board, died Friday night, October 7, in Waterloo Memorial Hospital 
after a short illness of pneumonia. 

Mr. Planck was born in LeRoy, N.Y., and spent most of his life in and near 
Watertown, where he was engaged in the grocery business.  He came to 

MacDougall four years ago to engage in farming. 

Surviving are his widow, Grace Hart Planck; three daughters, Mrs. 
Fremont [Ruth] Wallace, Syracuse, Mrs. William Godsave, Montrose, Mich., 

and Miss Evelyn Planck, MacDougall; a brother, Roy Planck, MacDougall, and 
a sister, Mrs. George Waldo, Watertown, and three grandchildren, Lyle and 

Margot Wallace and Sandra Godsave. 
Funeral services were conducted at 10 a.m. Monday in the home by the 

Rev. Byron Higgins, pastor of West Fayette Methodist Church, and at 3 p.m. 
in the Universalist Church, Watertown, the Rev. Harry W. Reed officiating, 

with burial in Calcium. 
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